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The people who will have to pay this tax, will not get any benefit from the tax dollars.  

This is and should be a non-starter.  If you want more money for mass transit why not 

charge to very people who actually ride the bus more for the service.  They pay they 

benefit.  DO NOT raise the rate that business has to pay now for the mass 

transportation system- a system that very few employee ride 


